
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
July 10, 2003 
 
 
 
Advice No. 3409T 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest Corporation (Qwest) is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A. 
 
This filing increases the monthly rate for local exchange service provided to low-income 
participants in the Washington Telephone Assistance Program (WTAP) from $4.00 to $9.00 
at the request of the Washington Government Offices of the Department of Social and Health 
Services in Docket No. UT-031033. 
 
Qwest respectfully requests that this filing become effective with less than required notice in 
order to coincide with the effective date of UT-031033, August 1, 2003. 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Lisa Espinosa on (206) 345-5921. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
By  _____________________________ 
 President 
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